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5th December 2019 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
We are writing to update you on the current situation regarding the 
introduction of wraparound care at Hunter’s Bar Juniors. 
 
As you may be aware, we have been looking into setting up a breakfast club 
to run from 8.00am until the start of the school day, and an after school club to 
run from the end of the school day until 5.45pm/6.00pm. We  
 
The parental response has been encouraging and so we have begun the task 
of taking our plans to the next level. The most crucial aspect of these plans is 
the staffing of each of the clubs, as it is paramount that we have the right 
people for the jobs. Currently we are still looking to recruit staff for our after 
school club. 
 
We are aware that parents are required to give between one month and one 
term’s notice to any current providers and, as such, need to inform you that 
we will not be in a position to offer these services in Spring 1, immediately 
after the Christmas break. However, we are planning to begin offering a 
breakfast club in Spring 2, after the February half term. If recruitment is 
successful, we will also be beginning our after school club but this may have 
to remain on hold until after Easter.  
 
We will be sending out further details about our breakfast club and how to 
sign up, before the end of term. In the meantime, if you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Best regards 
 

 
Mrs Kelly Hersey 
Deputy Head teacher & Inclusion Manager 

mailto:enquiries@huntersbar-jun.sheffield.sch.uk

